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Rupel House – 3864 Reading Road

We met with members of the Port last week for an update on 3864 Reading Road. No agreements
have been signed as of that time. They will keep us informed on any forthcoming activity. Rosemary’s
Babies Company has also reached out to NANA and the NA JSDC seeking further community
engagement. To view the letter we received from them, Click Here

The NA JSDC will reach out to City of Cincinnati Administration and ask for a representative to join in
an upcoming NANA meeting to explain the purchase and community engagement process for the
property. Our understating through the Port is that the City will have the final say on sale of the
property after any Port purchase requirements have been met. North Avondale will be engaged for the
City purchase approval process and we will also involve any potential purchaser in that discussion.

Jeff Herr and Beth Ewing on behalf of the NA Joint Strategic Development Committee
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